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Monday 2™ October 2023
Dear Parents/Carers,
We hope you all had a wonderful weekend and are ready for the week ahead.

School Uniform

Can we please remind you that the children should now be wearing our winter
uniform — white shirt with a tie, grey trousers/skirt/pinafore, burgundy
jumper/cardigan and black shoes, Trainers can be worn during break times.

On their P.E. day the childrencome to school in their P.E. kit — burgundy polo shirt,
burgundy sweatshirt (both with the school logo on) and black shorts/black
leggings/black jogging bottoms.

We have noticed recently that a number of children are not wearing the correct
uniform, especially their'school tie. Please ensure that all our children are dressed
appropriately for school. :

Please label all items of clothing (including coats) as this then makes it much easier to
locate any missing uniform in school.

First Holy Communion

If you have a child in Year 3 and would like them participate in the Sacramental
Programme, please inform Father Ged ASAP. The first parents meeting for the
Sacramental Programme is Tuesday 17" October in church at 7pm. Please keep all
these children in your prayers.

Family Quiz Night

Are you the brains of St Hugh’s? On Friday 13" October we are holding a family quiz
night in the school hall from 7.30pm. Tickets can be purchased from the school office,
priced £2.50. We hope you can join us.

Black History Month

We will be celebrating Black History Month throughout the month of October. On
Monday 30" October we will have a day of celebrating (see attached letter).

Yours sincerely,
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Black History Month
Qctober 2023

This year (2023), the 36th UK Black History Month will be celebrated.

The aims are to:

« Promote knowledge of Black History, Culture and Heritage

« Heighten the confidence and awareness of Black people to their Cultural
Heritage

« Celebrate and recognise the contribution of Black people to British Society

Black History Month in the UK celebrates the history, arts and culture of Black
British people. At our school it also reminds us of the importance of having respect
and tolerance for all cultures.

The theme this year is 'Saluting our Sisters' which highlights the crucial role that
black women have played in shaping history, inspiring change, and building
communities. This year’s celebration will showcase pioneering black women who
have made remarkable contributions to literature, music, fashion, sport, business,
politics, academia, social and health care, and many more.

On Monday 30th October, we will be celebrating Black History Month and are asking
the children to wear Black History colours to school.

« Black = resilience

 Red = love

* Yellow = optimism and justice/fairness
« Green = greenery/nature

Find out more...

http://www.blackhistorymonth.org.uk
hitp://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/53149076
https://www.teamgb.com/article/black-history-month-celebrating-team-gb




